
OUR REF: ROL 3248/2009 (767837) 
 
 
19 February 2016 
 
 
Bruce and Daphne Craven 
C/- Charles O’Neill Pty Ltd 
PO Box 5246 
CAIRNS QLD 4870 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 

DECISION NOTICE UNDER S 389 SUSTAINABLE PLANNING ACT 
2009:  REQUEST TO EXTEND THE RELEVANT PERIOD 

FOR 114-120 SOUTH ARM DRIVE, WONGA 
 

 
Reference is made to your request to extend the relevant period of 
approval (Council document reference 765876) for the development 
approval of Reconfiguring a Lot (1 lot into 2 lots) on land at 114-120 
South Arm Drive, Wonga. 
 
The request was determined under Instrument of Delegation on 19 
February 2016, and the relevant period has been extended for two (2) 
years, up to and including 22 March 2018.   
 
Conditions of the Negotiated Decision Notice issued on 22 March 2010 
remain the same, with the exception of condition 7 which was amended 
in Council’s previous decision notice to extend the relevant period dated 
24 March 2014. 
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Decision, please contact 
Simon Clarke of Council’s Development and Environment Branch on 
telephone number (07) 4099 9480. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Paul Hoye 
General Manager Operations 
 


